
Question on Notice 

No. 1392 

Asked on 29 November 2022 
 

 
MR D CRISAFULLI ASKED MINISTER FOR POLICE AND CORRECTIVE SERVICES 
AND MINISTER FOR FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES (HON M RYAN)—  
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise how many times police have attended 33-39 Errol Avenue, 
Paradise Point this calendar year? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised that members of the Queensland Police Service have attended the various 
addresses at this location, 99 times in 2022. 
 
 


